
 

 

 
 
 
 
10 November 2023 
 
 
Barry Murphy 
fyi-request-24395-9bb37bea@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Murphy 
 
Thank you for your email of 3 November 2023 to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities, 
requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Please provide a similar table, for submissions made for each day June 2022 and 
June 2022 and of august 2023. 

On 11 October 2023, Kāinga Ora provided you with the number of conflict of interest 
declarations, by month, for the past three years, as you had previously requested. We 
consider this information is sufficient, in line with our obligations under the Act, and that 
providing a daily breakdown would not add any value. As such, I am refusing your request 
under section 18(h) of the Act as we consider your request to be frivolous or vexatious. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
response. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal 
information removed.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rowan Macrae 
General Manager – People, Governance, and Capability 
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